
 

 

 

 

  

May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to inform you of the Christian Values Enrichment Day for current Year 10 
pupils. 
 
Christian Values Enrichment Day: Runshaw College Sample Day – Monday 17 
June 2024 
 
On Monday 17 June 2024 we have arranged for pupils in the current Year 10 to be taken to 
Runshaw College in Leyland for an experience of what Post-16 education might be like once 
they leave St Michael’s. We believe this hands-on experience is an invaluable step for our 
pupils as they consider their choices and aspirations. 
 
Runshaw College is a well-respected and long established partner of the school. Over the 
last academic year pupils in Year 10 have been learning about the different pathways 
available in Post-16 education and this sampling opportunity will enable them to cement 
their understanding through a personal experience of different courses. All pupils have been 
provided the opportunity to select six subjects of interest, four of which they will experience 
on the day.  
 
Transport for this trip is arranged and provided free of charge by Runshaw College and all 
pupils will receive a lunch voucher that will enable them to purchase food at any of the 
numerous food outlets at college. You are of course welcome to provide them with a small 
amount of cash in case they wish to purchase further items. We will depart from school 
around 9.30am and we will be back around 3:15pm to ensure that pupils will be able to 
catch the school buses home at the normal time. 
 
Consent 
Please complete the form (link below) by Wednesday 15 May to give permission for your 
child to attend the visit. If you state on the form that your child requires medication, or has 
a condition such as asthma which usually requires medication, they must bring their 
medication with them on the day of the visit. Unfortunately it will not be possible for us to 
take any pupils who do not have their medication with them. (Please note, it is likely we will 
also use this medical form for the future Christian Values Enrichment Day in September.) 
 
Consent Form Link 
 
Conduct 
The need for sensible and mature behaviour at all times on the visit will be stressed to 
pupils. The school is often complimented on the behaviour of its pupils on educational visits 
and we clearly expect all pupils to help maintain the good reputation we have within the 
local community.  It is imperative that pupils follow the instructions given by staff 
immediately, both for their own safety and that of other pupils. Pupils are expected to 
remain seated and wear their seat belts throughout the coach journeys.  

https://forms.office.com/e/qiX4JuiJ9z
https://forms.office.com/e/qiX4JuiJ9z


 
Can we thank you for your support in ensuring that your child will make full use of this 
fantastic opportunity to explore their future.  
 
Yours sincerely  

                   
 
E Curtis (Leader in Learning: Vocational Education, Careers and Business Enterprise) 

 
 

 
 


